DATE:
TO:
FROM:

RE:

MILWAUKEE COUNTY
Interoffice Memo

February 5, 2019
Supervisor Theodore Lipscomb, Sr., Chairman, Board of Supervisors

Jim Sullivan, Director, Department of Child Support Services

RECOMMENDATION THAT THE WISCONSIN GOVERNOR AND LEGISLATURE
INCREASE CHILD SUPPORT FUNDING TO COUNTIES

The Department of Child Support Services is respectfully requesting state funding for county child
support agencies to be increased by $1.5 million in General Purpose Revenue in each fiscal year of
the State of Wisconsin's 2019-21 Budget.

Respectfu"iasubmitte /

Jim Sullivan, Director
Department of Child Support Services

Attachments

Ce:

Chris Abele, County Executive

Raisa Koltun, Chief of Staff, Office of the County Executive

Supervisor James Schmitt, Chairperson, Finance & Audit Committee

Teig Whaley-Smith, Director, Department of Administrative Services

Matt McGovern, Director, Government Affairs Liaison

Nicole Stickler, Government Affairs Liaison

Joe Lamers, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy, and Budget

Scott B. Manske, Milwaukee County Comptroller

Stephen Cady, Research & Policy Director, Research Services Division, Office of the
Comptroller

Janelle Jensen, Legislative Services Division Manager, Office of the County Clerk

Shanin Brown, Committee Coordinator, Office of the County Clerk

Kelsey A. Evans, Committee Coordinator, Office of the County Clerk



